
SCHOOL DINNERS 

We would like to make all parents aware of a price increase for 

school dinners from September. They will cost £2.20 per day (£11.00 

per week) If you would like to put your child on packed lunches from 

September, please leave a note with the school office as soon as pos-

sible to allow us to make arrangements.  
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FUEL FOR SCHOOLS SHOP 

By now you, you will have no'ced our weekly pop-up food 

shop on the playground. This week our families enjoyed: pasta 

salads, a range of vegetables, summer berries and fresh 

bread. Why not visit and grab a bargain? 

SUMMER FUN 

The final half-term of the year is here and there have been many 

fun events for our school community to enjoy. This week our fab-

ulous children audi'oned for Hindley’s got Talent! Each class will 

vote for their own winners who will represent them in the final 

on 12th July. We also enjoyed a special cinema screening as well 

as an inter-schools rugby match against Gilded Hollins Primary 

School. 

NEW BEGINNINGS 

We have planned two exci'ng opportuni'es for our children to get to know their new 

teachers. On Monday 9th July and Monday 16th July, we will hold two “Meet the Teach-

er” sessions. Children will enjoy some fun, ge6ng-to-know-you 

ac'vi'es to help them feel confident about their new beginnings. 

Our new teachers; Mr Heesome, Mrs Isherwood and Miss Hopkin-

son will all be in school during the a9ernoons. I know that they are 

as excited about mee'ng their wonderful new classes as the chil-

dren are! 



“IRON ON” UNIFORM NAME LABELS 

With the new school year approaching, it may be 'me to get new uniforms organised and 

ready for September! We have been contacted by a lady named Marion who supplies 

“Iron on” name labels for uniform and “peel and s'ck” labels for shoes.  

15 Plain Name Labels      £ 0.99      15 Printed Name Labels     £ 1.99 

25 Plain Name Labels      £ 1.60          25 Printed Name Labels     £ 2.99 

You can order from hBp://labelcrea'ng.co.uk or via email at lebelcrea'ng@gmail.com.  

BREAKFAST CLUB VACANCY 

We have a vacancy in our fabulous Breakfast Club from Sep-

tember. If you are interested in working alongside members of 

staff to provide our pupils with a super start to the school day, 

please come and talk to Miss Raffé (in EY) for more infor-

ma'on before Friday 6
th

 July. 

HEATWAVE 

Please help us keep your children safe in this hot weather by sending your child with a 

freshly-filled water boBle each day as well as a hat for protec'on when playing outdoors. 

Sun cream should also be applied at home before the start of the school day. 

And finally, thanks everyone. Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sun-

shine! Kind regards, Mrs Nash. 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY 

 EY, Y1 & Y2—Sweets 

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6—Toiletries  

FRIDAY 13TH JULY 

 EY, Y1 & Y2—Toys 

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6—BoBles 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT 

SUMMER FAIR 

Prepara'ons are well under-way for our annual summer fair! Staff are working hard to 

organise as many treats as possible including: exci6ng inflatables, delicious food to en-

joy in the ‘food court’, your favourite tombola's and a range of innova6ve new 

games and stalls! There will be two non-uniform days to support this event. We 

would be grateful if you could send the following items: 

 

 

 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS 

A>ached to this newsle>er is a strip of raffle 6ckets. If you wish to purchase these 6ck-

ets to be part of our big summer fair raffle, please write your name on the back of each 

6cket, and return them to school with £1 


